PAPILLION
SANITATION

A WASTE CONNECTIONS COMPANY

The City of Syracuse has approved Papillion Sanitation to continue to be the exclusive trash and
recycling hauler for the residents and businesses of the city of Syracuse, NE.

All residences will continue to have a 95-gallon, wheeled and lidded cart for solid waste material for the
rate of $13.40 per month. Single stream residential recycling service will also continue to be included at
no additional charge.

Effective July 1, 2018 residents will have the option to continue to use the 18-gallon blue bins currently
used for recycling, or opt for a larger, 95-gallon cart. The large cart would be provided by Papillion
Sanitation at no additional charge. Residents who elect to change their recycling service from bins to
the large cart may either keep the old bins for their private use, or may place them in the new recycling
cart for collection by Papillion Sanitation.

Also effective July 1, 2018, residents who only generate a very small amount of trash will be able to opt
for a 35-gallon trash cart instead of the standard size. The rate for the small cart is $12.50 per month.
The small trash cart only holds two or three kitchen-sized bags of trash. Residents considering this
option should monitor how much trash they generate, because all trash must fit inside the cart.

Yard waste service is available at no additional charge. Yard waste may be placed inside the trash cart
or in brown, biodegradable paper yard waste bags placed beside the trash cart. Only yard waste may be
left outside of the trash cart. All trash must be placed in the cart.

Residents who choose the small trash cart will have 60 days (July 1 — August 30, 2018) for a one-time
exchange of their trash cart at no additional cost. After August 30, 2018, the cost to exchange trash
carts from 95-gallon to 35-gallon or from 35-gallon to 95-gallon is $50 per exchange. Residents are
urged to carefully consider the volume of trash they generate before opting for a small cart to avoid
costly exchange fees.

Syracuse residents wishing to make any changes to their solid waste and/or recycling service, or who
have questions about the new program may contact Papillion Sanitation Customer Service at 402-346-
7800.



